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May 8, 2016

 Sunday, May 8th -  Mother’s Day
  9:30am	 Sunday School
 10:30am	 Worship Service
 5:30pm	 Youth
 
Monday, May 9th 
3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis Study
4:00pm 	 Community Garden Meeting

Tuesday, May 10th
 10:00am 	 Low Impact Fitness
  4:30pm	 Baptist Housing
  6:00pm 	 High Intensity Fitness
  
Wednesday, May 11th
   5:30pm	 Dinner
  6:15pm 	 Midweek Worship
  6:15pm 	 Youth and Children
  7:00pm 	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, May 12th 
 10:00am 	 Low Impact Fitness
 12:00pm 	 Craft Club
1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry
   6:30pm	 Tri-County Bridge
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Wednesday, May 11th
Menu						     Volunteers
Chicken & Pasta				    Donna Davis
Salad						      Shari Huff
Peas						      Debbie Watts
Garlic Bread	
Dessert

Graduate recognition
We will  be honoring our graduates on Sunday, May 22nd.  If 
you know of someone in our church who is graduating from 
high school, college, graduate school, or some other program, 
please let us know by e-mailing their names and information to:
pamela@firstbaptistcorbin.org or alex@firstbaptistcorbin.org. 
You may also drop off the information in the church office. We 
would like to acknowledge our graduates in the Builder. Please 
have your information submitted by Monday, May 16th. 

							     
On Sunday, May 15th, at 6 PM, the youth at FBC Corbin will 
be sponsoring a fundraiser to purchase new furnishings 
for the youth suite. Please make plans to join them in the 
fellowship for a Homemade Chicken and Dumplings meal 
($10 ea.)  and a silent auction.  Meanwhile, they are seeking 
donations to be auctioned-- anything from retail items to 
baked goods. For additional information, contact Alex at 
606-528-4738 or alex@firstbaptistcorbin.org.

By baptism:	 Katie House

By letter:	 Aaron House, Duane and Lori Barton

 . . . I ask also on behalf of those who will 
believe in me through their word    
						              John 17:20



First Baptist Church at Worship
May 8, 2016

THE SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER
 

Scripture Lessons
Acts 16:16-34

Psalm 97
John 17:20-26

 
Anthem by the Sanctuary Choir 

God Has Called Us
 

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Through Their Word”

	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Alex Lockridge
513-748-3126

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

Nettie Sosh
215-1061

USHERS & GREETERS
May 8, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Glenn Sasser
4. Bill Sosh
4. Nettie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Dave Huff
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

     May 8, 2016
  				  
	 Rebecca Daniel

Sue Mills

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 8th
are placed in memory of my mother,

MARIE LEAKE 
by

Linda Leake Wilson

Sunday, May 1, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $   10,906.00   
		      YTD Budget Offerings:	 $ 159,172.00

			        Loose Change:     $           24.87

VBS 2016 is fast approaching and it’s never too soon to start saving 
materials.  We will need:

•	 2 liter plastic bottles
•	 Cardboard tubes from paper towels, wrapping paper, or tissue
•	 Brown Kraft paper (shipping wrap)

Thank you for the prayers, visits, cards, and generous gifts 
given in memory of Jerry.
				    The family of Jerry W. Johnson
				    Jewell, Selena, John
				    Patrick T. and Preston

A gift has been given in memory of
EVELYN BRASHER
for Mother’s Day

by
Mr. and Mrs. Kent Brasher

A gift has been given in memory of
GARY DOUGLAS PRICE

by
Joyce Tipton

A gift has been given in memory of 
RONNIE HOPKINS

by
Glenn and Frankie Sasser

Dear Church,

I want to express my appreciation for the wonderful turnout 
we had this past Sunday for our garden dedication event. I am 
deeply encouraged by the enthusiasm our church has for this 
new ministry. There is a picture Alex snapped and uploaded 
to our church Facebook page that, I think, serves as a fitting 
illustration of our shared commitment to this new project. In 
the picture, over 80 of us are circled together in the garden, 
hands held. To me, this picture speaks of how we plan to 
work together to make this small ministry grow. It speaks 
of how, together, we will faithfully water it. And it speaks of 
how, together, we will watch God take something so small—
something no bigger than a mustard seed—and turn it into 
something truly significant.

Here’s to continued growth together!

All my love,
Austin 

Christian love and sympathy are extended to the family of
RONALD JAMES HOPKINS


